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NOTICE OF  PUBLIC HEARING
BOSTON CANNABIS BOARD

You are hereby notified that the Boston Cannabis Board (the “BCB”) will hold a virtual
public hearing on Wednesday, July 14, 2021 at 1:00p.m.

AGENDA

1. Applicant: The Cannabis Station, LLC
Proposed Licensed Premise: 2363-2365 Washington Street, Roxbury
License Type: Recreational Cannabis Dispensary License
Proposed Hours of Operation: Monday through Sunday 9:00am-11:00pm
Equity Status: Equity Applicant
Date of Initial Application: September 30, 2020
Date of Filing with Inspectional Services Department: October 31, 2019
Date of Community Meeting: June 2, 2021
THERE IS A BUFFER ZONE CONFLICT

Old & New Business

1. The public comment period regarding the proposed amendment to the BCB’s Rules and
Regulations regarding delivery is closed. The BCB shall consider the amendment and all
public comment received. The text of the proposed amendment is: Section 3.09:
Delivery: No Licensee in the City of Boston including but not limited to recreational
cannabis dispensaries, manufacturers, and cultivators, may engage in the delivery of
recreational cannabis including through a licensed courier or delivery operator, without
the express written permission of the BCB.

Zoom Link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85757561091?pwd=QmxBUzNvaE5ORDFvUHN6YUh1TS84dz09

Meeting ID: 857 5756 1091; Passcode: 937154; Dial In Number: (646) 876-9923

Members of the public are welcome and encouraged to attend. The BCB will accept
testimony regarding each agenda item. Testimony will be limited to two (2) minutes and
any additional testimony may be submitted in writing to cannabisboard@boston.gov.
If you wish to testify please sign up online at bit.ly/bcbtestimony.

This hearing is being conducted pursuant to Governor Charlie Baker’s executive order (the
“Order”) issued March 22, 2020, temporarily modifying certain requirements of the Open
Meeting Law (M.G.L. ch. 30A s. 20) due to the ongoing public health crisis due to Covid-19
(coronavirus).

Please contact the BCB at (617) 635-2330 or cannabisboard@boston.gov with any questions.
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